From: jodi campovari

Sent: August 9, 2024 3:31 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>;
Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>

ce: jodi campoveri

Subject: Police Liaison Officers

IExternaI Email: Use caution with links and attachments

After reading the article in the Spectator today with regards to
the above in schools, | would have to agree and want it
discussed at your meetings with an open mind. The kids of
today need to know what the police do, they need to know
they are there for the good of all, rather than the one that s
portrayed by a few some of them being on council.

Respect for the police may come back to kids, | truly hope and
this may be the beginning of a better alliance with youth, the

public and parents.

Lets make this a better city and community, maybe this is the
place to begin.

Yours, Jodi



